
June 6, 2015

We have lots of chances for you to catch the band coming up! This Friday, June 12, we’ll be at
the Award Winning Shadow Lounge from 10:00 – 1:00. It’s always a great time at The Shadow!

  

Next up is The Cove on Saturday, June 13. Come and grab some dinner and then do a little
dancing from 7:00 – 11:00 with the band!

  

Finally, this Sunday, June 14 is a VERY SPECIAL night at St. John’s Carnival in Niagara Falls.
It’s special because it’s JOE’S BIRTHDAY!!! Oh and the band is playing at 7:30.
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